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15/04/2019  23:45:302019/0611/P COMMNT Diana Foster Dear Planning, 

 I am somewhat concerned by the proposed changes, on two counts:

1. the community use (the Cock Tavern is a Community Asset) and thus the need to provide suitable access 

to the Function Room, for the whole community, including disabled and Muslim residents 

From a Heritage perspective, I'd like to retain character of the existing signs at the front, namely the hanging 

painted colourful pub signs of images of the Cock. 

The proposed  signage (At least that shown in the diagrams) does not include these features of coloured 

images, and increases the size of the horizontal wording, thus obscuring some of the front of the building.  

Thank you,  Chair History Club
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